
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Ticket Price Increase 
RMR would like to inform our passengers of an upcoming increase in ticket price 

from April 2026.  
 

After holding our ticket prices steady for the past seven years, operating costs have 

increased to the point where a price adjustment is needed to keep the railway 

running.. 

 

From April 2026, our ticket price will rise to £1.50. We hope you will agree that this 

increased price is still amazing value for money and that you will continue to visit and 

support us. Children under two years of age will still travel free of charge. 

 

If you have any questions, please email sectetary@riversiderailway.co.uk 

 

These are some of the larger costs that ticket sales help to fund? 

Electric  

Water 

Insurances 

Maintenance of site 

Credit card facility fees 

Loco fuels 

Administration 

Publicity 
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